Board minutes, Carolina PBGV Club, Sept 15, 2015, 8 pm, conference call, 605-781-1000, 515369.

In attendance, Bob Morris, Mary Fluke, Lisa Blackwell, Bobbe Jackson, Ginger Russell. Absent, Ruth Hoffman, Shirley Van Camp

Mary reported that the check was sent to reserve 3 booth spaces for the Piedmont Kennel Club Meet the Breeds event on Saturday Nov 21, 1-5 pm. Our plan is to have a big PBGV presence with as many club members as we can coerce into attending, and then go to a nearby restaurant for our annual meeting/banquet/election. Mary will start contacting individual members to confirm the date. Lisa will continue to work on locating a restaurant that can accommodate our group. (Possible option to go to the field the next day to let dogs hunt if members wanted to make a weekend of it—technically a hunting license would be required since Sunday Nov 22 has not been sanctioned by the wildlife officer.)

We will go to every other week for doing the water on the Cabarrus Beagle Club field as of the upcoming weekend (since Ginger and Mary couldn't get the golf cart started this past weekend!) Rabbit population is pretty sparse but there are bunnies out there. We will have to see if the beagle guys feel that the population is ok for a hunt. Otherwise, we may end up having to switch to a SC field if all else fails. We will make that decision pretty soon.

Mary reviewed the idea of switching hunt weekend from October to November. Bobbe reminded us that a November weekend might conflict with the GMKC agility/obedience trials.

No report was presented on behalf of the nomintating committee. We will ask to have the report circulated via e-mail. It must be shared with the membership prior to the October general meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. Minutes submitted by Mary Fluke